
December 8, 2022 - Principal’s Message, Mr. Cody Baird

Parent Council: A reminder that the next Parent Council meeting is Monday, December 12th
at 6:30 pm. Thank you to the Parent Council for organizing our school’s Hot Chocolate and
Candy Cane Day as well as our Candy Cane Hunt during PSC’s 12 days of Christmas.

2022/2023 Grad Planning: Grad planning has begun! Grad is on June 3rd and will be held at
the Ponoka Arena. Please save the date if you plan on celebrating a graduating student this
year. Students have organized a few fundraising events:

- Grad Bottle Drive - this will be happening January 4th - January 11th. Please drop your
bottles off at the Ponoka Bottle Depot (5520 Hwy 2A) please say that you wish to
donate them to the PSC Grad 2023 Bottle Drive.

- Grad Bake Sale - This will happen Tuesday, December 13th at lunch (12:00-12:40). If
you have a grad and would like to help support this fundraising activity, please help them
bake something delicious to bring into PSC to sell at the bake sale.

Students Success / Support: Please ensure you are checking your child’s grades online
through our parent portal. Mark details can be obtained by clicking on the students mark in blue,
which will provide a detailed list of the assignments and associated grades.  If you have any
questions, please contact your child’s teacher. With FLEX, Wednesday homework club, Youth
Center tutoring, social worker connections, elder connection and admin support, we aim to “put
all learners on winning streaks.” Please reach out if you need academic support!



12 Days of Christmas at PSC: Our 12 Days of Christmas have begun! Check out the schedule
below and help us celebrate the holiday season!

2022 Santa’s Anonymous Campaign - PSC has been busy with several Santa’s Anonymous
Fundraisers throughout Ponoka. Thank you to all the staff and student volunteers that have
helped out so far! We encourage everyone to donate food, toys or monetary donations to
Santa’s Anonymous if you are able. To receive a food hamper this year, please call
403-783-4411. For more information, feel free to contact the school about the campaign.



Santa Showdown - Wednesday December 14 at 6:15pm. This is the 27th Annual Santa
Showdown hockey game.  PSC Staff will take on the Grade 12's in a charity hockey game to
raise money for Santa's Anonymous.  This particular campaign has raised in excess of $37,000
over the years.
This year’s game will consist of two 25 minute run time periods with a skills competition during
intermission. Tickets can be purchased at the door for $2.



Rock The Diploma: Wolf Creek offers a free crash course to prepare students for their diploma
exams! Social, Bio, Chem and Math are all offered. Registration is required before December
16th. Please see the attached poster for more information. www.rockthediplopma.com
To register, visit Diploma Exam Prep

Junior High Spring Trip to Ontario/Quebec - Are you a student in Junior High who is
interested in traveling to Montreal, Quebec City and Ottawa this spring? We have one open
seat available for a PSC student to join the group trip!
Contact Mrs. Kinley by email as soon as possible! Courtney.kinley@wolfcreek.ab.ca

Junior High Spring Trip to Ontario/Quebec - FUNDRAISER -
https://gourmetperogies.com/order/3907
Perogie & Sausage fundraiser happening until December 13th!
All proceeds go towards our Junior High Trip. Delivery date is December 20th!

http://www.rockthediplopma.com
http://bit.ly/WolfCreekRTD
https://gourmetperogies.com/order/3907


Student of the Month (November 2022) - We would like to thank our local sponsor, Boston
Pizza, Ponoka, for their continued recognition of our Student of the Month program. Winners
have been nominated by a staff member for a special contribution to PSC and each recipient
receives a certificate for a free individual pizza & pop!

Christmas Banquet & Dance - Thursday, December 22, 2022 - PSC presents a “Winter
Wonderland Christmas Banquet”.  This banquet is for all students in Grades 7-12.
Tickets are $2.00 each and will be sold on December 15th, 19th and 20th during lunch.
Doors open at 1:00 pm and a full turkey dinner will be provided to celebrate the season.
Entertainment, door prizes & dance to follow until 3.25 pm.

Cody
“Work hard, be kind and amazing things will happen.”
Conan O’Brien


